
The Military Justice/Judge Advocate General program was a singular course taught at the Law School in 

the spring of 2019.  The course & program have not been offered since the departure of the faculty 

member with the necessary expertise.   As part of the College of Law’s budget reduction for FY21 

onward, the college eliminated this faculty position.   


